
 

Want to know more about future farm support 

payments and changes to Stewardship 

Schemes? 

Have your say about what support and advice 

you need in future. 

To book your place please ring  

The Farmer Network on  

01768 868615 or email  

admin@thefarmernetwork.co.uk  

Not sure about using Zoom? Call us 

for help. 

 

The Forest of Bowland Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty would like 
to invite you to attend an online meeting to hear more about the      
future direction of farm payments, the changes to Stewardship 
schemes this year and the support and advice you would like during 
this transition period.  

 

We are organising two 
ZOOM webinar sessions 

for farmers in the Bowland 
AONB on: 

Wednesday 17th February 
7.30pm— 9pm 

Friday 19th February 
12.30pm—2pm 

 
 



 

FARMER SURVEY  - HOW TO TAKE PART. 

The Forest of Bowland AONB have commissioned The Farmer Network to    

conduct a survey with local farmers to determine what support might be needed 

going forward and how this should be provided locally.  

Would the area benefit from a Farmer Network-type organisation? 

  

What services should be provided by such an organisation? 

  

What support does the area need going forward? 

  

What would be the best ways for a Farmer Network to communicate with you? 

 

Ruth Kendal from the Farmer Network will be conducting the telephone          

interviews. If you wish to take part, please ring Ruth on 07397 985324 or email 

ruth@thefarmernetwork.co.uk  

Webinar Speakers: 
 
Adam Day, Managing Director, The Farmer Network 
The work of the Farmer Network in Cumbria and the Yorkshire Dales and how it operates. 
 
Veronica Waller, Project Manager and Grants Specialist, The Farmer Network 
“The Agricultural Transition Plan  - an update on what we know so far.” 
 
Sarah Robinson, The Forest of Bowland AONB 
The Environmental Land Management Scheme—Working towards common objectives within the 
AONB. 


